
 
 
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  
April 15, 2008 
 
Vacant lands in the vicinity of SRB are primarily zoned as Industrial.  
 
To ensure the protection of the public and the environment SRB has agreed with the City 
of Pembroke to perform surface soil sampling at all new developments within the vicinity 
of the SRB Facility.  
 
To date, two developments have been initiated near the site, including the construction 
on the vacant lands immediately to the east of SRB.  
 
Soil samples were collected and analyzed by an independent  third party with tritium 
concentrations in soil water of less than 340 Bq/L.  
 
These results are well below the Ontario Drinking Water Guideline of 7,000 Bq/L.    
 
It is important to understand how the Ontario Drinking Water Guideline of 7,000 Bq/L 
was developed.      
 
If an individual was to use water with concentrations of 7,000 Bq/L as a sole source of 
drinking water for the entire year, their radiation dose would equal approximately  
0.1 mSv/year or  10% of the public dose limit set by the Canadian Nuclear Safety 
Commission of 1 mSv/year.      
 
Therefore if somebody was to extract the moisture within soil at the highest level found 
of 340 Bq/L, and use it as a sole source of drinking water for the entire year, their dose 
for the year from drinking that water would equal approximately 0.005 mSv, less than 1% 
of the public dose limit of 1 mSv/year.    
 
For comparison it is important to note that on average according to the International 
Atomic Energy Agency (IAEA):  
 
• Radiation exposure to the public due to all natural sources in Canada is 2.4 mSv/year.  
 
• An abdomen x-ray would result in a radiation dose of 0.5 mSv. 
  
• Air travel from Montreal to London, England would result in a dose of 0.0478 mSv.      
 
For more information please contact:  
 

Stephane Levesque 
President 
SRB TECHNOLOGIES (CANADA) INC. 
Tel:  (613) 732-0055  
e-mail: stephane@betalight.com 
















